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About the group:  

The liver transplant support 
group provides an opportunity 
for patients to share about 
their transplant experience, 
gain peer support, and ask 
questions. All adult patients 
(pre-transplant and post-
transplant), their families, and 
caregivers are welcome to 
join.  

Email reminders will be sent 
each month to a confidential 
listserv. Please ask about 
having your email address 
included.  

For more information, please 
call or email:  

Meghan Wind, LMSW 
Liver Transplant Social Worker 
734-936-0529 
mlwind@med.umich.edu 

Meetings are the first 
Thursday of the 

month from          
12pm-1pm via Zoom 
(starting November 

2024).  
 

Meeting ID: 244 533 8097 

Passcode: 363078 

 

If you plan to attend, please 
RSVP to 

mlwind@med.umich.edu            
in advance. Thank you!  

 

 

 

Find your local 
number: 

mailto:mlwind@med.umich.edu

